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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel Nos: (632) 929-6626 to 69, (632) 929-6252
929-6620; 929-6633 to 35; 929-7041 to 43
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MEMORANDUM

TO All Regional Executive Directors

FROM : The Undersecretary
Field Operations — Luzon, Visayas and Environment
Field Operations — Mindanao

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR FIELD REPORTS RELATED TO MANGROVE
LOSS CAUSED BY GOVERNMENT PROJECTS

DATE : 06 October 2023

This has reference to the attached Memorandum dated October 02, 2023 from the
Undersecretary for Integrated and Environmental Science regarding a growing concern
on the potential deterioration of mangrove ecosystems as a consequence of various
projects carried out by national government agencies.

Anent thereto, you are hereby requested to submit field reports, documenting
significant mangrove degradation caused by these projects in the past 10 years. Kindly
upload your submissions online through the google drive link:
https:/ftinyurl.com/Mangrovel.oss.

For further queries/clarifications, you may directly coordinate with Ms. Agatha Bedi
of the Geospatial Database Office via telephone no. 8920-4498 loc. 1202 or through
electronic mail: geospatial@denr.gov.ph.

For information and compliance.

Copy Furnished:

The Undersecretary for Integrated Environmental Science
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